
SUPERFISH FREE SWIMMING  

 
 

ALL our babies and toddlers (D1, D2 & D3’s, 

FC1 and FC2) are Welcome to come into the 

Centre (outside of their lesson times, 

recommended after lessons not before ) and 

practice for FREE! We really encourage 

parents to take up this offer. It makes a HUGE 

difference when babies and under 5s can 

reinforce learning.  

*For your childrens’ SAFETY Parents MUST be 

in the water with their children at ALL TIMES! 

 

 

DECEMBER  EDITION 2018 

We would like to welcome all our existing families and those that have joined us later 

this year, we have had another  busy swimming season and everyone was excited about 

the upcoming Commonwealth Games on the Gold Coast.  Did you know that Andrew 

was instrumental in the successful COMMONWEALTH GAMES bid in St Kits & Nevis? 

 

Thus bringing the 2018 Commonwealth Games to the GC he also volunteered his time 

to be a part of the legacy that would remain after the games in 2018 by being a member 

of the Sport & Technical committee, Chairman of the Athletes Advisory Board, and 

member of the Queensland State Governments Legacy Committee for the 

Commonwealth Games. 

 

It was great to see all SUPERFISH CENTRE’S joined in the enthusiasm for the 

Commonwealth Games and they all were exceptional with the decorations and inspiring 

and educating the children on the upcoming event. Attending events ourselves and 

seeing families of SUPERFISH SWIM SCHOOLS watching and cheering our fellow 

athletes was a highlight of the Games for us this year. 

 

We are so proud to announce  that Andrew has recently been appointed as a member of 

the Swimming Australia Board and in addition to this also appointed to the Board of the 

Australian Sports Foundation for a three - year term. “Andrew’s knowledge, passion 

and understanding of the sport will be a great asset to the board and we are very much 

looking forward to his contribution in the coming years. “said Mr Bertrand. 

 

Karen has also been attending and speaking at several Swim Australia conferences this 

year, her expertise in Babies and her passion for learn to swim is second to none.  

 

Karen’s focus is on specialised Drowning Prevention Techniques for our Under 5’s and 

is admired by all in the swimming community who have the opportunity to listen to her 

speak . Karen is also an “ACE” expert (Aquatic Community Expert) and recently picked 

up the BEST SWIM SCHOOL for Marketing and Promotion & Customer service.  

 

Karen also nominated Kerryn Harber our Manager, Head Trainer and Assessor and 

Swim teacher at Pacific Pines for  Queensland Swim Teacher of the year which she then 

went on to WIN.  This progressed on with her then being nominated and Winning  

Australian Teacher of the Year for SUPERFISH SWIM SCHOOLS, our Management team 

attended a Gala dinner and accepted these awards with great delight and enthusiasm 

speaking in front of a room of Swimming legends . 

 

We would like to thank our wonderful team of Managers, Teachers & Administrators, for 

their hard work & incredible skills, we are very passionate about what we do and why 

we do it, year after year ! 

 

Our centres would not have the success they do if it were not for our TEAM of dedicated 

hardworking Centre Managers, Teaching instructors & Administration. 

  
WE WISH YOU ALL  A SAFE AND  
RELAXING CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 
 
 
Karen & Andrew Baildon  
 
 

 

Thinking about a 
Swim Nappy? 

We now stock re-usable 
SUPERFISH  

SWIM NAPPIES 
ONLY $30 

Now on sale at admin! 



 

IMPORTANT DATES 
TO REMEMBER 
Last Day of Lessons 

FRIDAY 21st December 2018 

 
Lessons resume on: 

 FRIDAY 4TH January 2019 
 

All Bookings WILL NOT CHANGE for 2019 
UNLESS you notify us at administration.   
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TRY OUR SUMMER MENU 

*Bring your own re-usable cup for 

Merlo discounts* 

 

 

 

Stay up to date with the latest news  

@ www.superfish.com.au 

 

www.facebook.com/SuperfishSwimSchools 

1 Greenway Bvd Pacific Pines QLD 4210 

Call 5529 4343 
pacificpines@superfish.com.au 

 

Royal Pines Marina, Ross st, Benowa 
QLD 

Call 55971311 
Benowa@supefish.com.au 

 

 
Cnr Mains Rd & McCullough St 

Sunnybank QLD 4109 

Call 3323 3188 
sunnybank@superfishswimschools.com.au 

 

Barista quality Merlo coffee 
and snacks – in or on the go! Text 

 

 

 

 
Intensive Private Lessons 

 
Our Program has been a huge 

success in 2018 for ALL 
swimming stages. 

 
These programs have been a 

Fantastic way to either - 
 

‘Fast track’ your child’s 
drowning prevention program. 

 
Or, for those children in higher 
levels to work on areas they 

may be struggling with. 
 

BOOK NOW TO SECURE 
YOUR SPOT IN 

  

JANUARY 2019 
 

MON-FRI  
 

20 Minute private lessons 
$100 for a 5 day program 

 

 

Christmas Stocking Fillers! 

 

Did you know we have beautiful Gift Vouchers for a range 
of services here at SUPERFISH!!! 

 
*Here are some present ideas! 

*Have a relative buy a month or two of swimming lessons. 
*Know of a family member who is thinking of starting swim lessons? 

*What a great way to get them started! 
*A 20-Session Aqua Aerobics pass for 

Mum, Dad, Grandma or Grandpa. 
* A 40-session Lap Swimming Pass 

*Children’s Swimwear, swim caps, flippers or goggles for stocking fillers! 

mailto:pacificpines@superfish.com.au

